UHS Fall-Winter Highlights

By Gia Patel and Neissa Filias



National Honors Society Induction- 82 Seniors Inducted.
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UHSPTA Random Acts of Kindness Evening




Stop the Bleed_if*;

“Stop The Bleed" is a vital
campaign urging bystanders to
be prepared to assist in a
bleeding emergency. In the
program, you'll acquire three
essential techniques to
potentially save a life by
addressing severe bleeding
before professional assistance
arrives.




1st Student Framer Frontline Newsletter

Introducing the 2023-2024 Student Farmer Frontline
Committee!

Bottom Row (from left to right): Belicia, Denae,
Angelina, Tori, Isabella, & Andrew

Top Row (from left to right): Bailey, Nechi, Ayanna,
Harrison, Debby, Leo, Jeremy, Peter, Angelyn, &
Samantha

Not pictured: Alexa, Andrew, Ava, & Roland
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| What's Up With TUPS?

edited by Angelyn Ansah, Grade 12

Introducing our 2023-2024 Student Farmer Frontline Committee!
Bottom Row (from left to right): Belicia, Denae, Angelina, Tori, Isabella, & Andrew
Top Row (from left to right): Bailey, Nkechi, Ayanna, Harrison, Debby, Leo, Jeremy, Peter, Angelyn, & Samantha

Not pictured: Alexa, Andrew, Ava, & Roland

After School at

Franklin

by Belicia Pinkrah, Grade 12

For many elementary schoolers,
staying after school usually means
staying until dusk before getting
picked up by parents coming home
late from work. However, at Franklin
Elementary School, staying after
school also means learning essential
literacy skills in a fun and engaging
way.

During the month of November,

Frankiin had expanded their previous
after school program with their two
coordinators, Ms. Nelson and Ms.
Santoro, who run the after school and
reading programs, respectively. The
program they came up with is called
Beyond the Bell. Targeted towards
students in grades 1-4, not only are
important reading skills enforced, but
math and STEM activities, homework
help, and snacks are available during
those four days a week. The program
proves to be especially beneficial

during a time where

Students in Franklin Elementary
Schoof's After School Program



Farmer’s Cafe Grand opening

Union High School, welcomes both students and
staff. Serving as a practical learning environment
for students with disabilities, this cafe provides an
opportunity for skill development in vocational,
mathematical, and reading abilities. Its menu
features a range of hot and cold beverages,
complemented by freshly baked treats
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‘ The Township of Union and The Greater Union Chamber of
Commerce cordially invite you to a
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Tuesday, December 19 | SEIV&I
2350 North 3rd Street, Union

‘ For more information:
e > < uniontownship.com
908:851.8500
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Football
Kordal Hinton was named BCC American Gold Conference Player of the Year

He was also named First Team All Group 5 for LB and Renick Dorilus was
named Third Team All Group 5.




Boys Soccer - Tyler Monteiro, Kayden Grave, Jon Genao, Paulo Ferreira and
George Asante were All State, All County and All Conference
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Girls Soccer- Kayla Rodrigues and Onyeka Moneme were First Team All Conference




Gymnastics- Laila Willis was First Team All Union County for Vault, Beam and
All Around.




Volleyball- Alexys Belino and Guiliana Gallo were First Team All- State Conference
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Cross Country- Shawn Casey, Cassidy Kidd, Paul Oyem, Lucas Sena were First

Team All Conference.







UHS Wrestlers attended the Dover Wrestling Tournament!

e Union had two Champions: Gabe Hargrove and
Nick

Bertolotti

Placing second were: Aidan Cross, Ariel
Azeredo & Dan Collin

Placing fourth were: Aviel Hernandez &
Woodley Auciel

Placing 5th was: Joshua DeLeon

The Union High School female wrestlers
participated in the Bloomfield Tournament this
past Sunday. Alissa Alcindor defeated the
reigning state champion in the tournament
championship.




The Union High School Girls basketball team will participate in the Benovengo Memorial

Holiday Tournament at Scotch Plain High School during Christmas break.




The track team has its first meet at the North Shore Pre-National Invitational at Ocean
Breeze Athletic Complex in Staten Island this Saturday.




The Union High School Baseball team participated in the Union Police Department’s Santa
In Blue. They volunteered to sort and wrap the gifts that were donated by our community.




Thank You and Happy Holidays!



